KIKGM 1630.4m

Gospel Music ¢ Gospel Ministries

November 2, 2004

Mr. Bill Nittler
108 El Mundo Road
Belen New Mexico 87002

Dear Bill:

This letter is to verify your reception of Radio Station KKGM, Fort
Worth/Dallas, Texas on Saturday, October 23,2004 between 6:25-
7:00P.M. The commercial announcements, program Id’s, and station
identification mentioned in your letter of reception were 100% accurate
in what took place on the air.

Thank you for notifying us of the reception and we will put your letter
on file with others that have been mailed to us from across the United
States and other countries

Sincerely,

P

Lon Sosh
General Manager
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5787 South Hampton Road * Suite 108 ¢ Dallas, Texas 75232
Telephone (214) 337-5700 « Fax (214) 337-5707



